
October 7, 2024 

Stanley A. Jemiolo Jr. 

923 Maryvale Dr. 

Cheektowaga, NY 14225 

Erie County Water Authority Board of Commissioners 

Jerome D. Schad, Chair 

Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chairperson 

Michelle M. lannello, Treasurer 

295 Main Street Room 350 

Buffalo, New York 14203 

Dear Commissioners, 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of my intent to retire from my position as Administrative 

Assistant. My last day on the payroll will be Friday November 15, 2024. 

I want to thank you, as well as those who came before you, for the opportunity to work at the Erie 

County Water Authority. 

Your leadership and that of your Senior Staff have created an environment of collaboration, 

cooperation and independence that has made ECWA an incredibly special place to work. 

The list of people I should be thanking is exhaustive, too exhaustive to say it here. I would simply 

like to say to all my fellow employees, from blue collar to white collar to administration, that I could 

never have gotten the job done without your assistance and support. 
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